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Negotiations are continuing to secure ongoing free access for clubs and leagues to the League Manager
platform on the Table Tennis 365 website.

Table Tennis England this week announced a partnership with Sport:80 to put in place a new ‘back-of-house’
membership platform for the 2019/20 season following a robust and independently-scrutinised tender process.

We are aware of some confusion among members and wish to clarify that this partnership is solely for the
membership platform, through which individuals’ membership of Table Tennis England is processed and
managed.

The League Manager platform is not affected by this announcement and is subject to a separate agreement. For
the past few seasons, Table Tennis England has paid for the provision of this platform and discussions are
ongoing to ensure the continued provision of this popular platform.

Ensuring that the new membership system is compatible with a League Management system was one of the key
specifications of the tender process.

We will continue to keep members updated about developments.
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